
	 The Bastrop County Council meeting on April 5, 2022, was called to order by Vice 

President Brady Masur at 6:12 p.m. Officers led the pledges. Secretary Landry Masur read the 

minutes. Treasurer Ellen Carroll reported a balance of $19,125.50. Rockne and Loblolly clubs 

were present. Under Unfinished Business: Miss Mellanie will send out information about county 

shirts. The 4-H and FFA barn dance will be May 14th at the show barn with tickets available at 

the CEO. Under news business: The county photography and videography contest’s deadline 

is May 6th. Heifer tags are $20 each and other tags will be $20 or $30 each. Award 

applications are due by noon to the CEO on Wednesday, May 18th. Leadership Lab will be 

June 29-July 1 at Camp Kubena. Banquet will be held July 29th at 6 pm with location TBA. 

Cake Auction is tentatively scheduled for Saturday, August 6, and Miss Melanie will reach out 

to club managers when we are closer to that date. County Officer elections were held online. 

Alexis Woods moved that we move the meetings to Thursdays. Sarah Masur seconded. The 

motion passed. Upcoming dates are mentioned on the agenda. Ellen Carroll moved that we 

adjourn the meeting. Alexis Woods seconded. The meeting was adjourned.


Respectfully submitted, 


Landry Masur


